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Mrs. Mignogna Welcomes Her Third 
Graders for the  

2023-2024 School Year 
 

      Hi!  Welcome to third grade!  I'm Mrs. 

Mignogna, and I'll be your teacher.  This year 

will be my 26th year teaching.  I cannot believe 

how fast time flies!  You’ll 

get to know me well over 

the next year, but here 

are a few things to know 

about me now.  My 

favorite subjects are 

reading and writing.  

When I have free time, I 

love to escape into a book, 

go cycling, running, and 

spend time with my family. My son Michael is 

18 and Joey is 14. Michael is off at The Ohio 

State studying Finance and Business, and Joey 

is in 9th grade at Holicong.  We have a house in 

the Poconos at Lake Naomi Club, and we love 

to go kayaking, swimming, skiing and enjoy the 

outdoors in all seasons.  I look forward to 

learning about each of you too.  

  

 
Third Graders Will Have a Busy Year 

  

The summer is a great time to review 

skills. To help facilitate a smooth start to 

the school year, please review and practice 

basic math facts, read and write. Maybe 

keep a summer journal and write about all 

the activities you do. Read books with your 

friends or parents. Keep your mind moving! 

Third grade will be full of fun 

activities, and it will be jam-packed with 

reviewing developing skills and learning 

new concepts. In science class, we learn all 

about the planets and hatch baby chicks! It 

is awesome! 

Check out the CBSD website to see a 

comprehensive list of skills and concepts 

covered in third grade. 

 

 
 

Important Information for Parents and Dates to  
Remember 

 

• First day of school: September 5th 

• Back to School Night: September  

11th @ 5:45pm 

• Students should bring a healthy 

snack or two and reusable water 

bottle each day.   

• Our classroom number is room 107. 

 

 

The enclosed list of supplies will help 

you as you begin your back-to-school 

shopping. Please note that the items on the 

list are optional but recommended.  The 

Home and School Association will purchase 

an assignment book and a subscription to 

Time For Kids for each child.  Thank you 

HSA! 

 

       I will be available beginning on August 

29th to discuss any questions or concerns 

you may have. My email is 

kmignogna@cbsd.org. I know we 

are going to have a fabulous year 

together.  
 

Have a wonderful summer, and I’ll 

see you soon! 

 

 

 

Mrs. Katie Mignogna 
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